
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
September 7, 2016 

11:00 A.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Ensuring Opportunities: 
Oversight of the HUBZone Program.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11 A.M. on 
September 7, 2016 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
The Historically Underutilized Business Zones (HUBZone) program helps provide federal 
contracting opportunities to small businesses in areas of the country that are particularly 
economically distressed.  This hearing will provide an update to the Committee on how the 
program is functioning, and explore ways in which it might be improved.  
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, September 6, 2016 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Gregory Robinson, Counsel to the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821.  
 


